
From: Bali Minhas 
Sent: Thursday, February 3, 2022 8:56 PM 
To: Clerks Richmondhill <clerks@richmondhill.ca> 
Cc: Shweta Parmar  
Subject: Online Voting for October 2022 Election 

I'm writing in support of Godwin Chan's motion to allow Internet voting for the October 
2022 election. 

Can I ask you to please confirm receipt of this email? 

For your information I'm a resident at 44 Yongehurst Road in Richmond Hill.  

Thanks 

Bali 
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